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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1828 prohibits any Internet Service Provider (ISP) from allowing a web page to sell, attempt 

to sell, or provide information for the purchasing of abortion-inducing drugs. Any ISP in 

violation of this prohibition shall be considered in violation of the Oklahoma Consumer 

Protection Act. 
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